Menheniot Parish Clerk

From: Lynette Luck <lynetteluck1@btinternet.com>
Sent: 10 February 2022 12:21

To: clerk@menheniotparishcouncil.co.uk
Subject: Bee highway/wild flowers

Dear John,

Many thanks for your help.

The Merrymeet Residents Association are looking to install bee highways/wild flower areas around the village of
Merrymeet. The areas we are looking at is

1. Along the main A390 on the wide grass verge but the bee highway would be situated back beside the Cornish
Hedge so as not to impede on any

sight of access for vehicles exiting at the Pengover/Menheniot junction.

2. The second area is on the grass outside of the Community Playground area

3. The third area would be on the grass verge just before the entrance to where Liskeard Show is held and could
therefor present a colourful entrance

to the Show as well.

The cost of the seed and the amount we will need to cover these areas is expensive and we will also have to hire a
Turf Cutter Machine. | am therefor writing to ask for a grant of £100 to assist us in our endeavour.

We feel that this will enhance the whole village and help lift spirits after the last 2 years of Covid regulations
together with helping the local wildlife.

regards

Lynette Luck



